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Hey Everyone,  
 
This term started off slow with not many kids coming to BSC & ASC, now that we are  
half way through the term, the ASC numbers have grown heaps. Its great!!! 
Now we have Ruby and Snowball in the room, the children love playing with them.  
 
This school holidays, they are trailing vacation care at Lilydale for us, LPS, YJPS & LLPS.  
So maybe if they get enough numbers it will continue. I will work there a couple of days.  
 
Over the past few weeks we have finished a few different activities, we crated RSPCA  
poster which you will see around the school. We have made necklaces for someone, made hama beads and other different 
creations.  
 
My sister had a house at home that was a xmas scenery which my dad made, she made it when she was little. We wanted to 
get rid of it, so I thought I could turn it into a doll house. On the holidays, my dad made another level in the house to make 
more rooms. I got some furniture from friend, who was getting rid of it so I repainted it and made pretty. I made some pil-
lows and blankets with my sowing machine. Between my sister and I had enough figurines to donate for the kids to use 
(shrek, Disney princess etc). The children love it!! 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
This term, we are organising a BSC & ASC RSPCA soft toy drive! 
The RSPCA looks after and cares for unwanted and unloved animals. We are collecting any old/
preloved blankets, towels, soft toys & toys for the animals at the RSPCA. When we have collected 
these items, my sister who cares for animals of all shapes and sizes at the RSPCA will come and 
collect the items to personally deliver them to our furry friends with our love. 
 
Please bring all donations to before school care & after school care room. By Wednesday 28th 
March. 
Thank you for your donations. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy Kennedy 
Before & After school care Team Leader 

 

Extend Superstar are………. 
* Crystal- helping out around the room 

* Deklan- making an amazing robot suit  
*Divola/Emblin- taking amazing care of  
Ruby & Snowball over the weekend  
*Patrick – doing an amazing job at cleaning up  
 

What’s on next? 
This week: foam creations 
 
PARENT PORTAL: go to lookedafter.com 

HARVEST   MARKET!!! 
This year, I am organising the toy stall as I have so many other years. I am looking for 
any new-used toys to sell and help the school raise some money.  If you have any 
small toys (maccas toys etc), they will be used to multiple stalls. They would be great-
ly appreciated. Keep a look out for more information all about the Harvest Market.  
Please bring the toys to Amy at BSC/ASC room or take to the office.  
 

It will be a great day.         Thank you for all your support.Thank you for all your support.Thank you for all your support.Thank you for all your support.    


